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Northern Line Extension 

PROGRESS UPDATE                                   December 2019 to February 2020 
 
NLE Kennington Park  
  
Thank you for your patience whilst we continue with the Northern Line Extension (NLE) works near you. We would like 
to update you on where we are and what is planned over the coming months. 
   
 

What has been completed?  
 
The utility works on Kennington Park Place for our electricity supply for the headhouse have been completed 
successfully.  
 
Within the basement of the Kennington Park site, the fit out and mechanical and electrical works are progressing well. 
A lot of equipment has been installed and power is now live – this is a major milestone for the overall completion of the 
Northern Line Extension.  
 
We have removed a significant amount of the concrete foundation of the acoustic shed. We appreciate your patience 
during these works.  
 
At the surface we have commenced with the waterproofing membrane installation over the top of the basement – this 
will continue in January and February.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
What is planned? 
 
Specialist contractors are now on board and will continue with the ‘fit out’ works including installation of mechanical 
and electrical equipment. The installation of the brickwork façade of the head house is now due to commence in 
January.  
 
Preparation for landscaping works will commence towards the end of February. A separate notice will be issued to 
advise further details of these works in the new year. The site will close for the Christmas period mid-afternoon on the 
24 December and we will return on the 02 January 2020. 

 

 

Overview of the NLE Kennington Park site 
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